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INVESTOR 1N PEOPLE

Contact Address:  As below
Ref: vVl /DW
Date: 2" May 2002

Dr Helen Wallace
Deputy Director
GeneWatch UK
The Mill House
Tideswell
Buxton

Derbyshire
SK17 8LN
Dear Dr Wallace

Re: Genetic Testing

Your correspondence dated 5" April addressed to Martin Beaumont, Chief Executive of
United Norwest Co-operatives has been passed for my attention.

I would advise you that neither our Healthcare branches nor our other retail branches
currently sell the product you describe and would confirm that we have no intention to add

the product to our supply list.

I trust that this assists you with your inquiry.

Yours sincerely

aZ.

David Williams
General Manager





